
 

 

CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

 

TO:       Richard Garland, Parks & Recreation Director 

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   September 5, 2023 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation: Components for Splash Pad at River Line Park     

 

Parks & Recreation has requested to purchase the components for the River Line Park Splash 

Pad project from Vortex USA Inc.  These items are available at discounted rate through NPP 

Gov Contract # PS21115 and have been competitively bid through this cooperative.    The City is 

recommending Winter Construction as the construction manager at risk and the project is 

managed by Pond & Company.   

 

 

Firm Cost 

Vortex Aquatic Structures International, 

USA Office 

3500 South Dupont Highway 

Suite EP-101 

Dover, DE 19901 

  

$254,421.87 

 

 

Parks & Recreation and Purchasing recommend purchase of the splash pad components from 

Vortex in the amount of $254,421.87.   

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to the Mayor and Council for approval.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




